
 

UAS Notice for Recreational Use on the Marietta Campus Baseball Field 

November 8, 2016 

 

Registered Unmanned Aerial Systems (UAS) may be flown for recreational use on the baseball field on 

the Marietta Campus on Tuesday’s and Thursday’s from 2:00 p.m. until dark.  

UAS may not fly over people.  UAS operators must abide by KSU’s Drone Policy 

(http://police.kennesaw.edu/uas/index.php), maintain UAS over the baseball field, abide by FAA 

Regulations, fly below 200 feet and contact the Dobbins UAS Coordination line at 678-655-7058 

providing them with: 

 Pilot in Command’s Name 

 Location (lat/long or street address or cross streets) (33.934716, -84.518789) 

 A telephone number in case they need to reach you 

 Altitude and flight start and stop times 

 UAS Registration Number 

Dobbins has the right to deny a UAS operation. 

There may be times when the baseball field is unavailable due to recreational activities or other special 

events.   KSU will revisit this notice in January 2017. 

Faculty, staff and students wishing to fly in a larger area should consider the Cobb County Sports 

Aviation Complex (http://www.ccrc.info/). 

Point of Contact for the notice is Andy Altizer, KSU Public Safety’s Emergency Management Director, at 

andy_altizer@kennesaw.edu or 678-428-6350.  Thank you. 
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